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SR-78 Eastbound Barham Drive/Woodland Parkway 

 Off-Ramp Closed for 80 Hours 
  
SAN DIEGO — Construction crews will close the eastbound State Route 78 (SR-78) off-ramp to 

Barham Drive/Woodland Parkway for approximately 80 hours beginning Thursday, Aug.16 at 8 

p.m. The ramp is expected to open before the morning commute on Monday, Aug. 20. 

Crews will be temporarily relocating barriers, removing structural sections of the ramp, and 

replacing the pavement that will tie in a portion of the ramp into the new auxiliary lane, between 

Twin Oaks Valley Road and Barham Drive/Woodland Parkway. 

Detour signs will direct motorists to exit at Twin Oaks Valley Road to access either Barham 

Drive or Woodland Parkway.   

At the completion of the weekend closure, motorists will encounter several changes to the 

roadway, location of barriers and temporary lane markings. Caltrans reminds drivers to “Be 

Work Zone Alert” by avoiding distracted driving, paying constant attention to traffic, and slowing 

down when approaching road closures and through any highway construction zone.  

For more information on state transportation in San Diego and Imperial counties, visit 

http://www.dot.ca.gov/d11/. Follow @SDCaltrans on Twitter at www.twitter.com/SDCaltrans and 

visit Caltrans San Diego on Facebook at www.facebook.com/CaltransSanDiego for news 

related to state transportation in San Diego and Imperial counties. 
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